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HAPPENINGS 

Red Knights Motorcycle Club 

Meeting: Tuesday February 

10th 2015. Fisherman’s Galley 

9825 San Jose Blvd unit 1 

7 Pm, They have great 

seafood so come and enjoy 

the food and fellowship. 

 

Retired Firefighters 

Breakfast 
February 12 2015 at  

Picadilly on University blvd 
 At 8:00 am 

 

Union meeting local 

122 

Feb. 19 2015, Breakfast at 8:00 
Meeting starts at 9:00 

 

Firefighters 

Fishing tournament 

 
Will be held at River Forest 

Campground on St Johns river  
In Deland, Florida  

February 23, 24, 25, 26 th. 
Tuesday 24-26th lunch and 

supper will be provided. 
Registration fee is $60.00 

Contact John Wood at 
904-868-7480 
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Jacksonville Association of Retired Firefighters 

Member Report: 

Retired Chief Bill Burns, Recuperating at home 
Duke Denson, at home taking therapy after hip replacement 
Bubba Bennett, Baldwin, Fl. He is bedridden and being cared for at              
 home by his daughter. 
J.D. Johnson, E37 Taking chemo for cancer. 
Wayne Bramlitt is at home doing well after surgery. 
Cecil Davis Is home after his 2nd open heart surgery and is doing well, 
   He still asks for no phone calls at this time. 
Bill Knight, is in Specialty Hospital on (Richard RD)Not doing very well   
   but asks for visitors. 
Mickey Stoops, he is still in a lot of pain after falling down a set of steps . 
  He is at home recuperating. 

Other Notables 

Annual Widows luncheon 

This year will be held on Friday April 17th at the Firefighters Union Hall. 
If anyone knows of a widow who needs to be advised of this event 

please notify Linda Tredwell at 210-6799 cell phone. 
Volunteer help is always appreciated. If you would like to help contact 

Linda,  at the above number. 

The first annual Firefighters Ball 

Will be held on Saturday, May 2nd 2015 at the Hyatt Hotel, tickets are 
$50.00 per person. Special room rates are $89.00 

This Firefighters Ball is being sponsored by Local Union 122. Chairman 
of this event is Engineer Jeff Feltman, Sta. #1 A shift.  

Phone # 630-0840 
    Please plan to attend this HISTORICAL event. Come out and have a 
BALL.             
 

The Last Alarm 
These our brother firefighters answered their final call since our last 

newsletter. As always we are sorry to say goodbye to them. 
Division Chief E.T. lowstutter, December 18 2014 
Department Chief Gary Keys, December 23 2014 

2015 
Captain Shawn P. (Pat) Acosta, January 1 2015 

Engineer Levi Starling, January 20 2015 
Lieutenant Harmon “sparky” Williams, January 25 2015 

 

Thirteen members still haven’t paid their dues for the 

year 2014 ($26.00) 


